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ASX Announcement 

11 October 2021 

THE STAR SYDNEY RE-OPENED ON MONDAY 11 OCTOBER 2021 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) provides the following update on 
operating conditions at each of The Star’s properties. 

As per the NSW Government’s “Reopening NSW roadmap” (announced on 9 September 2021),  
The Star Sydney re-opened on Monday 11 October 2021 to fully vaccinated staff and guests.  
The property has been shut since 10:00pm on Friday 25 June 2021 and it has re-opened with the 
following restrictions in place: 

• Capacity is limited to 1 person per 4m2 indoors and 1 person per 2m2 outdoors; 
• Mandatory mask-wearing; 
• Patrons to be seated while eating or drinking indoors. 

As per the roadmap, it is expected the seating requirement will be removed on the Monday following 
the State of New South Wales clearing the 80% double dose vaccination hurdle, which is likely to be 
either 18 or 25 October 2021.  It is expected that from 1 December 2021, capacity will be increased to 
1 person per 2m2 and masks will only be mandatory for front-of-house hospitality workers. 

The operating restrictions for The Star’s Queensland properties were eased as of 4:00pm on  
8 October 2021 to the following: 

• Capacity was raised to 1 person per 2m2 indoors; and 
• Masks remain mandatory indoors. 

The Star looks forward to welcoming back its team members and guests to The Star Sydney and 
remains committed to the health, safety and well-being of all staff and guests. 

Authorised by: 
Matt Bekier  
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer  
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